EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS
FAMILY EMERGENCY PLAN

Date Given ______________

What to do first in case of an emergency

Things to Complete Prior to responding as a Taylorsville Volunteer.

1. Check that you are in good health and that your family is safe and secure.

2. Check that your property is safe and secure.

3. Monitor repeater frequency 146.940 R 88.5, or 146.420 simplex, for instructions.

Family Emergency Plan;


It is very important that Emergency Communications Volunteers have a Family Emergency Plan.  Before any volunteer thinks about serving as a volunteer they must make sure that their family has the essentials for survival.

Remember when you were in school and they had a fire drill?  They did that for a reason.  If there was a fire or other emergency everyone would know exactly what to do and how to do it.  For the same reason you have an emergency drill at least once or twice a year with your family.


Each time you should not just talk about what to do in an emergency, but you should pretend there is a real emergency and carry out your plans.  Have everyone go to their rooms and then turn on the fire alarm and tell everyone to get out without using the doors.  See if everyone shows up at the designated meeting place and how long it takes them.


Pretend there is an emergency and you have to leave your home.  Set up tents in your yard or other location and live for a day without the luxuries you are used to.  Do not go in your house for at least 24 hours.  This exercise will help you to understand the challenges you will face in an emergency, and help you to think of ways to be better prepared.


Another time you may want to practice what to do if everyone in the family is away from home when a disaster takes place.  See if everyone can remember the communications plan and put it into effect.  Use the communications plan to tell everyone where to go so that you can all meet together.

The important part is that you will learn much more about being prepared by actually having a dry run than by just sitting around the kitchen table talking about it.


With families fragmented during the day it is important that each member of the family has a method of communication.  Many of our children have cell phones, because it is very important that we can communicate.  We might find in an emergency that our children will not be able to use their phones. I would recommend that families consider using Family Radio Serve (FRS) radios.  They are fairly inexpensive and will supply communications for short distances.  It is important that families practice using these radios or when they are needed they will not work or they will have forgotten how to use them.  If frequency congestion is a problem you may want to consider using General Mobile Service (GMR) radios, which have more channels, but are still short range and cost more.  GMRS radios also require a license.

If you can integrate your family plan with others in your neighborhood this may eliminate problems that may be hard to overcome in the first few hours of an incident.


FEMA has a couple of documents on their website to help families gather the needed information so that families can develop their family plans.  Information needs to be assembled and each member of the family should have a wallet card that contains the contact information needed in case they are lost or separated from the family.
